
Martley Parish Council 

Minutes of the Neighbourhood Plan Committee meeting held on Wednesday 24th April 2013 

Present: Cllr S Cumella, Cllr M Gardner, Mrs P Owen and Mr M O’Brien  

1. Apologies:  Cllr Studer and Mr I Pennell 

 

2. Declarations of Interest: None 

Democratic Period: None. 

 

3. Minutes: The minutes of the last meeting of 28th March 2013 were read, approved & signed. 

 

4. Teme Valley Cluster: Janet Dale is still waiting for responses from The Shelsleys & Wichenford.  

Clifton on Teme has declined & we can assume that Wichenford are not interested as they did not 

get back to us after the last meeting. 

SC will contact The Shelsleys to ascertain their views as MO is sure that they are very interested in 

joining us. 

 

5. Draft Neighbourhood Plan Proposal: Funding: SC in the meantime will try to complete a draft 

Neighbourhood plan to present it to the PC at the 13th May meeting. 

He will distribute it to Knightwick & Doddenham PC for their input.  

 

6. AOB: MO will contact Barbara Williams asking for clarification on the social housing aspect of the 

Taylor Wimpey houses. He is waiting for a date for the meeting in London. 

8. The next meeting will be held on Thursday 30th May 2013 in the library at 7.30pm  

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting closed at 19.55pm 

 

Signed ...................................................    Date ............................................. 

 

M Gardner 

28.04.13  


